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Change of URLs as a Result of Moving Our Website to Always On SSL 

 

 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation hereby informs you that we moved our website to 

Always On SSL* to enhance security measures so that our website will be more secure to use. 

 

In line with this change, our website URL has been changed as follows: 

(Old URL) http://www.jre.co.jp/ 

(New URL) https://www.jre.co.jp/ 

The new URL begins with https instead of http. Not only the URL of the home page but also 

the URL each page begins with https://www.jre.co.jp/. 

 

*Always On SSL is a security measure to encrypt website communication to prevent attacks 

by third-parties (such as the interception or modification of data communication). 

 

Even if you access an old URL, you are automatically redirected to the corresponding new 

URL for about one year. However, if you have registered any of our URLs with a bookmark 

or other function, please take a moment to change the URL to the new one. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact us below. 

 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation 

Corporate Communications & CSR Department 

Corporate Strategy Division 

E-mail：pr@jre.co.jp  

Tel：+81（3）6455-4900 
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